
 PLANNING BOARD MINUTES  

October 10, 2019 

 

Meeting called to order at 7:00 pm by Mary Cornog, Planning Board Chair 

PB members present:  David Upton, Mark Levine, Drew Bedard. 

Also present: Jane and Sienna Giffin, Dave and Janis Wilson and John Bridges. 

Dave Wilson explained his reason for requesting a voluntary merger. His property was 

previously subdivided by past owners and he discovered the property lines were in the middle 

of some of the structures that existed. Lot 005-009-003 and 005-009-005 would be merged into 

lot 005-009-004. 

 Dave Upton made the motion to approve the merger. Drew Seconded and the vote was 

4-0 in favor. 

John Bridges asked for a board review of a proposed subdivision for Jane and Sienna Giffin. 

After discussion he said he is planning to go forward next month.  

 Drew made the motion to approve the previous meetings minutes. Mark seconded. 

Vote 4-0 in favor.  

Materials from the master plan were handed out to the members. There was a discussion on 

the Survey for Residents and going forward with the master plan.  

Meeting was adjourned at 8:10 pm. 

  Next  meeting  November 14, 2019. 

Respectfully submitted 

Karen Castelli -Planning Board Clerk 

                                                                               Mary Cornog ___________________________ 

                                                                               Mark Levine _____________________________                                       

                                                                               David Bower_______________________________                                                                                

                                                                               Drew Bedard_____________________________  

                                                                               David Upton ______________________________ 



 
 


